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November 19, 2020 

 

Chief Justice Patience D. Roggensack 

Justice Ann Walsh Bradley 

Justice Annette Kingsland Ziegler 

Justice Rebecca G. Bradley 

Justice Rebecca F. Dallet 

Justice Brian Hagedorn 

Justice Jill J. Karofsky 

16 East, State Capitol 

P.O. Box 1688 

Madison, WI 53701-1688 

 

Dear Chief Justice and Justices: 

 

At its June 5, 2020 meeting, the Board of Bar Examiners reviewed a draft proposal from the 

Access to Justice Commission (Commission) to modify the law student practice provision as 

found in SCR 50.04.  Following its review, the Board had no objection to it.  The Commission 

has since filed Rule Petition 20-04 which contains the identical language that the Board reviewed 

at its meeting in June.  Accordingly, the Board has no objection to it. 

 

Please contact me if I may provide further information or assistance. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

 

Jacquelynn B. Rothstein 

Director 

 

 

cc: Sheila Reiff, Clerk of the Supreme Court and Court of Appeals 

 Julie Anne Rich, Supreme Court Commissioner 

 

 


